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Tuesday 22nd August 2017 
‘We are one, we are many’ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hello and welcome to the new year at ISSR. I hope you have enjoyed a good rest and your 
children are excited to begin in their new class this year. 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for the great support you gave to the school last year. It is 
so warming and encouraging that so many of you were able to attend our events and 
themed assemblies. The number of volunteers who helped out in class during the year, 
supporting the teacher, was a great help. We look forward to your support in the coming 
academic year and will keep you informed of when and how you can help support our 
school. 

Welcome to our new families who have joined ISSR this year. We hope you are feeling 
settled and that your child/ren are enjoying their new school environment. And, of course 
beginning to learn new things!  

I would like to welcome our new teachers to ISSR. I know they will be very happy here and 
I wish them every success. I would also like to welcome back our returning teachers. They 
have shown commitment to our school with their hard work and dedication to our 
students and I am very pleased they have chosen to continue with us for this new 
academic year. 

This year, supported by our directors, we plan to continue the growth and development of 
the school. As you know, we updated our curriculum last year so this year we will be 
consolidating this and ensuring that the high standard of teaching and learning at our 
school is maintained. We will also be making sure that the children enjoy what they are 
learning and feel positive about coming to school. 

Finally, thank you to our amazing administrative and operations team, who along with our 
great TA, janitorial and guard team, have already been working hard to ensure the smooth 
running of registration and in making sure everything is ready for the new year at our 
school. 

I hope I will get the chance to meet you all over the coming weeks. I am always happy to 
speak to you should you have any questions or queries. 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Kind regards, 
 
Ms Sinead 
Primary Principal 
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